MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – Board Meeting
PRESIDENT									SECRETARY
John Blair									Andy Hall
The March 11, 2017, Board meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order by vice president Ann Rowe at 3:12 p.m. at the MFGRC Fun Match in Sorrento, Fla. The following officers and board members were present:
John Blair – President (Absent) 						Andy Hall – Secretary	
Ann Rowe – Vice President					Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer (Absent)  
Board Members:
Betty Lambert, Ted Misilo, Mike Orloff, Michele Throm. Absent: Kristin Sipus; Pat Kopco ; Anney Doucette
REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (John Blair)
No report 
REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Ann Rowe)
Read applications for new members:
Thomas Allen Wiegand Sr. 
Shelley Russell
Jeannie Harrison
REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Andy Hall)
No report
REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Dee Thibodeaux)
No report 
*************************************************************************************
OLD BUSINESS:
Renewals – Board has held discussions about reconnecting with former club members who left the club for various reasons. Michele Throm asked if it was worth considering identifying 10-15 former members, offer them a free membership for a year and allow them to experience what the club is now trying to do with events, etc. Tabled for further discussion.
Hunt test equipment trailer – Ted Misilo reported the new trailer is expected to be ready for pickup on the week of March 27.
*************************************************************************************
Ted Misilo moved that the meeting adjourn, seconded by Mike Orloff.  Meeting adjourned at 3:22 p.m.
The next general meeting will be April 2 at the Tracking Day in Ocala.
The next board meeting will be April 19 by phone.
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